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Greetings Mr. Giles,
Thank you for taking the time to discuss the above address with me yesterday. 
 
Our records reveal the following facts:

Building Permit 18-114571 was issued to Innovative Building Authority on 10/17/18
Per the MN Building Code, it is the permit holder’s responsibility to call for inspections to
ensure work has been completed to the satisfaction of this code.  To date, the permit holder
has not requested any inspection for this permit. 
4/15/21-Inspector Sutter sent a letter to the permit holder requesting an inspection
(attached)
4/20/21-Inspector Stensland met with the owner on-site and informed the owner that the
contractor would be notified of the need for an inspection

 
Hopefully, this record will be helpful should you or your daughter choose to take legal action against
this contractor.
 
In addition, since raising this issue to the City of Saint Paul Building Official yesterday, the Building
Inspector will also be sending a correction order to the contractor to address deficiencies identified
under this permit.  This may also result in a response from the contractor soon.
 
I hope this is helpful.
Thank you,
 
 

Travis Bistodeau
Pronouns: he/him/his
Deputy Director
Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55102
P: 651-266-1922
C: 651-262-7698
Email: travis.bistodeau@ci.stpaul.mn.us

 

 

     
   
DSI’s Mission: To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and
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DEPARTMENT OF SAFETY AND INSPECTIONS

Ricardo X. Cervantes, Director
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CITY OF SAINT PAUL



375 Jackson  Street, Suite 220

St Paul, Minnesota 55101-1806

Telephone:	651-266-8989

Facsimile:	651-266-9124

Web:	www.stpaul.gov/dsi







April 15, 2021





Innovative Basement Authority

6265 Carmen Ave E

Inver Grove Heights Mn 55076







Job Address:	936  JEFFERSON  AVE

Permit #:	18 114571



To Whom It May Concern:



According to our records, no inspections, including a rough-in or final inspection, of the work authorized by the above referenced permit have been requested nor obtained.  In order to approve the work authorized by this permit, or to verify progress of the work, an inspection of the project must be arranged within thirty (30) days of the date of this letter.



If additional permits were required for your project, such as electrical, plumbing, or heating, final approval must be obtained for these permits prior to obtaining final building permit approval.



If you have any questions regarding this matter, you may contact me at 651-266-9024, Monday-Friday between 7:30 and 9:00 AM.



Sincerely,







Todd Sutter

Building Inspector



cc:  Ethel Giles

936 Jefferson Ave

St Paul Mn 55102-2804





An Equal Opportunity Employer
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promoting public health and safety for all.
 


